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From: Paul Francavilla
To: foil
Subject: [EXTERNAL] FOIL Request for Water Main Replacement for Cimarand Dr, Williamsville ny 14221 2014-2015
Date: Monday, February 10, 2025 9:23:17 PM

Greetings,

I am looking for information regarding Cimarand Dr, Williamsville, NY, 14221. Back in
2014 -2015, there was a water main break on Cimarand Dr. The owner was told by her
insurance company that the Town of Amherst told them that water main was going to be
replaced in 2015. To date the line has not been replaced. I am looking for information as
to;

1. Why it wasn't replaced.
2. Who gave the order to cancel.

Thank you
Paul Francavilla

Paul J. Francavilla
RETIRED: 1st Shift Supervising Computer Operator

Network and Classroom Services
S.U.N.Y. at Buffalo
Amherst Campus
Amherst NY 14260
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